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Townsend, Erle

From: Ann Barnett <annbarnett@roadrunner.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 7:33 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I am writing to ask you to not vote for making Mainers buy electric cars in the future as 

proposed. We are not a rich state. How do you think this would impact the average Mainer? 

The costs and repair costs of these vehicles are out of reach for most of us. In addition, electric 

cars do not operate very well, (or at all) in cold temps. It makes no sense at all. Please do not 

put such a burden on your fellow Mainers. 

Thank you for taking comments. 

Ann Barnett 

Lifetime Mainer 

 

Sent from my iPad 


